
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                       
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
5/16/2025 

 
Southeast Kansas Community Action Program (SEK-CAP) will hold a Public Hearing to accept 
public comments regarding proposed SEK-CAP Public Housing Authority (PHA) Housing 5-
Year Plan on Tuesday, July 1st, 2025, at 2:00pm.  
 
The Public Hearing will be held at the SEK-CAP Central Office, 401 N. Sinnet, Girard, KS.  The 
PHA 5-Year Plan outlines administrative goals and objectives for the administration of the HUD 
Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher program.  SEK-CAP will accept written comments prior to 
the Public Hearing. Any comments received in writing will be read aloud during the hearing and 
submitted with the PHA 5-Year Plan.   
 
The proposed SEK-CAP PHA 5-Year Plan, HUD Form 50077-SL, and HUD Form 50077-CR 
can be reviewed at the SEK-CAP Central Office, during the hours of 8:00am to 4:30pm, Monday 
through Friday, or by visiting the SEK-CAP website, www.sek-cap.com.  For additional 
information, contact SEK-CAP Housing Services at 620-724-8204, ext.1004.  
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